
 
 

 
 

Minutes of the Standards Committee 
22 June 2022 

 
 

Present: 

I. Winter (Chairman) 
Dylan Price (Vice-Chairman) (attending virtually) 

 
Councillors: 
 

M.M. Attewell 

J.R. Boughtflower 

R.D. Dunn 

K.M. Grant 

I.T.E. Harvey 

S.C. Mooney 

 

R.W. Sider BEM 

 

 
 

In Attendance: Councillors C. Bateson and M. Beecher 

 
 

494/22   Minutes  
 

The minutes of the meeting held on 16 March 2022 were agreed. 
 

495/22   Disclosures of Interest  
 

There were none. 
 

496/22   Update on Member Complaints  
 

The Interim Monitoring Officer introduced the report.  As part of the 
introduction, various observations about recent complaints hearings and the 
high number of complaints being received were drawn to members’ attention.  
The proposed training sessions were also described to the committee. 
 
There was a brief discussion about the appropriate use of social media and 
how concerns could be raised without engaging formal standards processes. 
 
 


